
 

 

 

SDG – 2: ZERO HUNGER WEEK- A REPORT 

Achieving Zero Hunger is our shared commitment. 

Suncity School truly believes in the above statement and is always involved and at the 

forefront of all efforts to help achieve the United Nations Sustainable Development 

Goals. Furthermore, the school is firmly committed in its resolve to promote a sense of 

social responsibility in all our students, by conducting activities which create awareness 

about preserving Mother Nature and all natural resources. 

Our dear Suncitizens are actively contributing to end hunger and help  

achieve food security by being advocates for improved nutrition and 

sustainable practices. 

At Suncity, food materials are purchased from trusted sources that are known 

to follow hygienic practices in order to ensure pesticide free good quality 

food. Awareness signs are displayed at the refractory to remind students to 

avoid wasting food.  

Special programs in sync with SDG -2, Zero Hunger were planned to 

remind the students that food is a basic human right.  

To begin with, the students were trained about preserving fruits and vegetables at home by 

Dr. Isha Gunwal. In a special session conducted on Thursday, 22nd September 2022 Dr. 

Gunwal enlightened the students about organic farming and methods to preserve the fruits 

and vegetables for longer period of time. She also motivated the students to use kitchen 

scraps and create vermicompost for their kitchen gardens. 



 Sharing is Caring Programme- Students of grades III and IV gathered in the school 

refractory to prepare a healthy meal for the people who are the backbone of our system. They 

prepared delicious sandwiches and salad. The same was later served to the support staff in the 

school by them. Through this small initiative, they expressed their thanks to the support staff. 

 



Feeding Belly Programme– As part of this programme, the students 

worked to provide food to the underprivileged children at a nearby 

Government Primary School. Student volunteers educated their peers 

about the goals of SDG -2 and collected some nutritious dry food items 

like cereals, juices, etc. These were collected and served to the children 

at Dist. Model Sanskriti Primary School, Suncity, sector-54, 

Gurugram on Thursday, 29th September 2022.  

   

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



    

The school is working tirelessly to prevent food shortages and reduce food 

wastage by spreading awareness amongst people. Though government 

initiatives are taken to address the issue but we, the students and staff, are 

the frontline workers who can help achieve the sustainable development 

goal of Zero Hunger. Together we can!  

 


